Jane Bennett

From: Brenda Henderson

Sent: 24 May 2017 11:13

To: Philip Bensted; Jane Bennett

Cc: Rosemary Bullivant

Subject: re Chicken King 47 northdown Road, Margate

Change of use of retail (use class A1) to hot food takeaway (use class A5).

Following receipt of the licensing papers dated 15 May 2017, this is to inform you that Rosemary Bullivant currently
has a live planning application for the above site, which is not due for a decision until 11 July 2017.

Thank you

Brenda



